
 
 

 
 

 
 
PRINCIPAL’S SUMMER READING CLUB 
We are very proud of our students who 
participated in the Principal’s Summer Reading Club.  Over 40 
students submitted their forms and together have read over 600 books over the 
course of the summer.  Each child who participated in this club and submitted their form 
indicating the books they read, will receive a certificate and a $20.00 Indigo gift card. 
 
MILK PROGRAM 
The milk program is in full force once again. This program is open to all children who wish to have 
milk in the morning.    
 
PROGRESS REPORTS 
Your child’s progress report was made available on October 13, 2023, via Mozaik. The intent of 
this report is to provide you with an understanding of your child’s academic progress and 
regarding his/her behaviour. 
 
THANKSGIVING CELEBRATION 
Our Thanksgiving activities were held throughout the month of October.  The 
children had the opportunity to reflect on the meaning of Thanksgiving as well as 
who and what they were thankful for.  We thank Mr. Vince Lacroce for undertaking 
this activity.   
 
HALLOWEEN 
On October 31, we will be celebrating Halloween at PDC.  The students will be 
permitted to come to school dressed in their Halloween costume. No accessories nor 
masks will be allowed (swords, wands etc…). Activities are planned for this day.  Please 
see email sent on October 11 for further details.  
 
Treats:  We would like to take this opportunity to remind our parents of our school’s 
food policy. For the security of our children, we will not distribute any food or treats 
provided to us by parents. Please do not send in goody bags filled with candy.  We ask for your 
understanding and cooperation. 
 



 
MEDICATION AT SCHOOL 
Students are NEVER allowed to have medication (including cough drops) of any kind in their 
possession. If your child is required to take medication prescribed by a doctor while at school, a 
Consent Form signed by the parent must be given to the school secretary. This must be 
accompanied by the medication in the original container from the pharmacy (including 
dispensing label), with the doctor’s name clearly visible on the label. No medication will be given 
to a child unless it is prescribed by a doctor. A student is encouraged to wear an allergy belt which 
holds their EpiPen. If your child has asthma, a pump must be kept at school. The child may not 
keep it in the school bag. 
 
OPEN HOUSE 
This year’s Open House will be held on October 26 from 9:30am to 11:00am and then from 
6:30pm to 9:00pm. We encourage you to share our social media posts in order to help spread 
the word about our Open House.  
 
Social Media 
Pierre de Couber[n is on Facebook and Instagram! Like our page at 
h^ps://www.facebook.com/pdcemsb/ for the latest pictures, videos and much more.. For all 
other ques[ons, please visit our website at h^p://www.emsb.qc.ca/pierredecouber[n where 
you will find more in depth informa[on about the school.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
Ida Pisano    Lisa Tries[no 
Principal    Vice Principal 
 


